## 2014 Annual General Meeting:

The Committee for Portland held its Annual General Meeting on Thursday the 23<sup>rd</sup> of October 2014 with Port of Portland Chief Executive Officer, Jim Cooper being appointed the Chairman for 2015. Jim takes over from Ian Bail who had filled the position for the past four years.

Executive Officer, Anita Rank indicated that this had been the most successful year for engagement for the Committee, with members and non members playing an active part on the various subcommittees that have been formed.

The Committee has also been a strong advocate for leadership, providing support for the Future Leaders of Industry Program and Leadership Great South Coast. Kelly Edwards, the 2014 recipient of the Great South Coast program gave an overview of the program and the things she learnt throughout the year.

As this was an AGM, the opportunity to review and update the Committee's Statement of Purpose occurred. Minor Changes were made to the document to make it more relevant and a copy has been posted on the website – CFP Downloads.